
NEWSLETTER 20th OCTOBER 2022 

Reception children have had a great time preparing for Halloween. 



 

FOREST SCHOOL  

In school, we are running our own competitions. Firstly, to 
see which class completes the most reading lessons per 
week.  

 

This week our winners are year 4.  

Well done to them.  

 

Secondly, we are also running a pupil competition to see 
who completes the most reading lessons and achieves the 
highest average score.  

 

Our winner this week is Jack Kelly from Year 5. 

Well done Jack. 

A child who reads will be an adult who thinks. 



FOR
EST 

   SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

                   DOJO AWARDS  



Reception and Year 1 - Monday,12th December, 2 performances, one in 
the morning and one in the afternoon. 

Years 2 and 3 - Wednesday, 14th December  
Years 4, 5 and 6 Tuesday,13th December in St John Fisher Church at 

6pm 
Further details will follow. 

1st December  
8th December 

19th and 20th December 

and 

15th December  

CHRISTMAS PLAYS 


